
JUNE
Dear Parents,

As we are reaching the end of the 2022-2023 
academic year we hope you and your child had as 
much fun in the program as we did in presenting 
it.  It is hard to believe it’s already June. It has 
been an exciting year for all of us. We hope 
that your year at Discovering Me was a most 
pleasurable one and we thank you for trusting  
us to care for and educate your children.

We would also like to thank our amazing staff for 
all their hard work and dedication. We are blessed 
to have such a loyal, loving and professional staff 
working with us.  We thank each and every one 
from the bottom of our hearts and are honored 
to consider them family.  They are a great asset 
to our program and have impacted the lives of all 
the children that have passed through our doors. 

For the children returning in September or 
spending the summer with us, we have exciting 
activities planned. To those of you whose 
children are graduating, we hope that they had 
a fun & wonderful learning experience.  We will 
certainly miss all of you.

If your child is returning to Discovering Me in the 
fall, September’s tuition is due by June 9th. If this 
fee is uncollected by June 9th and you did not 
make some kind of arrangements with us we will 
be unable to reserve your child’s place.  

This month we will review most of the things we 
have learned throughout the year.  We also have 
some very special days planned.

Don’t forget Family Fun Day is on Wednesday, 
June 7, 2023.  We hope to see everyone at 
D’Onofrio Park from 10:00am–2:00pm for a  
fun-filled day.

Our graduation ceremony will be held on 
Friday, June 23rd at Hommocks Middle School 
auditorium at 5:30pm.  Each kindergarten bound 
child will receive a graduation cap, a diploma, a 
gift and a memento of the day. We ask that each 
kindergarten bound family contribute $75.00 
to help defray the cost of these items as well 
as insurance and rental fees for the use of the 
auditorium.  Please remit by Friday, June 9th.  
See attached for Graduation details. 

Please make sure that all of your tuition accounts 
are paid in full.  Also note that pizza money is 
past due and must be paid immediately as we are 
closing the books for the school year.

A Few Reminders: 
• �School is closed on Monday, June 19th to 

commemorate  Juneteenth.

• �Report cards will be given out on Wednesday 
and Thursday, June 21st & 22nd. They are now 
yours to keep.

• �Thursday, June 22nd is the last day of school 
for all of our sessions. Please be sure to take 
your child’s belongings home at this time. We 
will be cleaning the entire school so all items 
left behind will be put in the trash.

• �Summer Camp begins on Wednesday, July 
5th and runs until Wednesday, August 23rd.

• �Our 2023-2024 academic school year starts 
on Wednesday, September 6th. 

To all Dads, we wish you a Happy Father’s Day.  
At this time we would also like to extend our 
wishes for a happy and healthy summer.  

Sincerely, Carol, Laurie, & Staff
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GRADUATION  
Dear Parents,

Our graduation ceremony for our kindergarten bound children will be held on Friday, June 23rd at 5:30pm at Hommocks 
Middle School Auditorium.  There is no limit to the number of guests that may attend the graduation.  Everyone is 
invited to attend the ceremony, but only the children going to kindergarten in September will participate. The children 
have been working very hard to prepare and we are all looking forward to their big day.

A few details: 

• �All graduates should be at the auditorium at 5:15pm sharp.

• �Hommocks Middle School is located at 130 Hommocks Road off of Boston Post Road/US 1. Look for colored balloons on 
the entrance door.

• �Some rows of seats may be marked reserved. Please do not sit in these seats as we need them for the graduates. 

• �The auditorium is air conditioned and dress is casual.

• �The $75.00 graduation fee is due by Friday, June 9th. 

• �Thursday, June 22nd is our last day of school.  All of your child’s belongings must be taken home because we will be 
cleaning house and everything left behind will get put in the trash.  

See everyone at Graduation!  Don’t forget; Summer Camp begins on Wednesday, July 5th!

Sincerely, Carol, Laurie and Staff

DISCOVERING ME NURSERY SCHOOL, 2051 Palmer Avenue, Larchmont, New York 10538  |  Tel: (914) 833-1756  |  Fax: (914) 833-3970  |  discoveringmenurseryschool.com


